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STATE OF received 09/21/2013
COLORADO Spill 200387940
phone notification on 09/20/2013

Cascade Fisher 13-9S-55W-01

Bryan Bugg <BBugg@cascadepetroleum.com> Sat, Sep 21, 2013 at 12:36 PM
To: "peter.gintautas@state.co.us" <peter.gintautas @state.co.us>
Cc: Mike Wylie <MWylie@cascadepetroleum.com>

Peter,

As a follow up to our phone conversation yesterday at 2:05pm, we had a spill outside of berm containment on the
Fisher 13-9S-55W-01. The spill was discovered on Thursday, September 19th at 4:30pm. | can only estimate
the spill volume currently, approximately 50-100 Bbls. No water ways were effected. We began cleanup
yesterday, Friday, September 20th at 3pm. The saturated soil has now been completely removed and stored on
the drilling pad on a plastic liner. LT environmental is assisting in clean up and post event sampling. We had an
on site discussion with the land owner and the county contact, John DeWitt, has been notified (both immediately
following our conwersation yesterday).

Thanks,
Bryan Bugg
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